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Sincerely,

Melanie Mouzoon, MD, FAAP, FABM
Melanie Mouzoon, MD, FAAP, FABM
Pediatrics

Dear Patient,

I am writing to inform you that August 2 will be my last day caring for patients at Kelsey-Seybold Clinic, 
as I will be retiring after 39 years of caring for my patients here. It has been an honor and privilege to be 
your physician, and I have enjoyed helping you during your transition into parenthood and supporting 
you through your breastfeeding journey.

Please know that Kelsey-Seybold is committed to ensuring you continue to receive the breastfeeding 
support you need. Drs. Amanda McCord and Ayesha Irani are both Pediatricians with International 
Board Certified Lactation Consultant (IBCLC) qualifications and can see patients (mothers and babies)  
for breastfeeding concerns. Additionally, Ginni Oldner, who is an IBCLC at The Woodlands Clinic, is  
also available to provide support and care for breastfeeding mothers and babies. I am confident that 
any of them can provide you with the same level of care and expertise you have come to expect from 
Kelsey-Seybold.

You can view their online profiles at kelsey-seybold.com/bios, where you can search for additional 
physicians by name, clinic locations, medical specialty, and languages spoken. Additionally, Kelsey-
Seybold is offering virtual breastfeeding classes to help you learn important skills from the comfort of 
your own home. You can sign up for these classes by visiting kelsey-seybold.com/baby-webinars.

If you would like assistance in finding additional breastfeeding support, call our Patient Help Line at  
713-442-1233 on weekdays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Thank you once again for allowing me to be a part of your healthcare journey. I wish you and your family 
continued health and happiness in the future.
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If you wish to seek care outside of Kelsey-Seybold, you will need to obtain your medical record by calling the 
Medical Records Department at 713-442-5700 and filling out a Release of Healthcare Information Form.
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